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Announcement 

S U G A R L E S S - - T O W A R D S  THE YEAR 2000 

15-17 September 1993 

University of Newcastle upon Tyne, UK 

Three years on from Sugarless--The Way Forward, another International 
Symposium, Sugarless--Towards the Year 2000, will consider the current and 
future role of non-sugar sweeteners in foods, medicines and confectionery from 
the manufacturers, consumers and health care professionals perspective. 

The content should be of interest to people concerned with the broad remit of 
health promotion by dietary means. 

For further details contact: 

Professor A. J. Rugg-Gunn 
Dental School 
Framlington Place 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
UK, NE2 4BW 

Tel: 091 222 7859 
Fax: 091 222 6137 
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